
SHSG Parents’ Association      

Summer Term Disco           
  

      

 

              

                                       

Dear Parent  

 

It is the turn of Southend High School for Girls to host the forthcoming disco on 

Friday 5th May 2017.This disco is for Year 7 & 8 students only. 

 

This event will take place at Southend High for Girls in the Main Hall from 7.00- 9.00pm. 

 

We have the new DJH Disco.  

 

 

Tickets for the disco will go on sale in the main foyer area on Wednesday 3rd May & Thursday, 

4th May 2017 from 1.10 pm during LUNCH break. Please note that tickets are not transferable 

and will be sold on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. 

 

The cost is £5.00 per ticket, which will include a finger buffet. 

 

 

Drinks, additional snacks and novelty items will be on sale; please do not allow your son to bring his 

own food. 

 
Please note strobe lights may be used at this event. 
 
 
IMPORTANT - the parental permission slip below must be completed in order that your son can 
buy a ticket. Please also supply a contact telephone number for the evening of Friday 5th May 2017. 
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

To SHSG Parents’ Association Disco  Friday 5th May 2017 at SHSG. 

  

Student’s Name: ..................................Form:...................... 

 

I confirm that my son can attend the disco to be held on Friday 5th May 2017 from 7.00-9.00pm at 

Southend High School for Girls.  I understand that I am responsible for his transport to and from 

the disco*.  

 

Signed: ..................................................  Parent/Guardian    

 

Contact Tel. No: ....................................... 

 

*Please note that your son should remain within the School grounds until collected.  No 

responsibility will be taken for any student once they have left the grounds.                            

 

 


